
To Whom It May Concern:

will be unable

to attend school on Friday, May 17, 2024. On this day, this student will be at Chappaqua Performing Arts

Center participating in the first performance of Westchester Ballet Company’s production of Peter and the

Wolf & Other Excerpts.

Thank you for your understanding and for your support of the arts in our community!

Sincerely,

Amy Harte
President, Board of Directors
Westchester Ballet Company
amy.harte@westchesterballet.org
(646) 498-4274
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